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Open Tours​ - ​On August 6th, the community was welcomed to an open tour of our new 
full-day center. We had a total of 44 people who were in attendance. We received a ton 
of positive feedback on our infant/toddler and preschool classrooms and everyone was 
excited to check out our new child care playground. We sent home 6 new enrollment 
packets.  
 
Full-Day Child Care Enrollment ​- ​We have 15 children who are enrolled for child care 
program come fall. Six for infant/toddler area, four for preschool and five that are new 4k 
students.  
 
Revised 2 Year License ​- Friday, August 9th is our licensing visit for the full-day center 
portion of PCCC.  
 
School Age Summer Care Enrollment​ - ​We have 11 summer children enrolled for our 
school age summer care program. The kids have been having fun outside and have 
been able to test out our new school aged playground.  
 
 
 
  

 
 


